Second Grade Spr'\rﬁ violin Concert
Thursday, May 9, 2024

6:00 PM in the NM Fine Arts Center

Concert Attire for 2nd Grade Violinists:

Black and white or all black (with optional “splashes” of Spring color).
Black bottoms (pants, skKirt, dress, shoes, etc.) and white tops (shirt,
blouse, sweater, etc.) All black or all white dresses or suits are also
appropriate. Tiny “splashes” of spring colors (green, yellow, pink, blue,
purple) are ok too: belt, scarf, headband, tie, hair ribbon, efc.

Students are to meet in their classroom
with their homeroom teacher at 5:45

(no earlier please).

When sports schedules and school schedules conflict, coaches will usually make arrangements for students to
participate in a school concert. This will be a memorable experience you won’t want your child to miss.
However, if your child is unable to attend the concert, please contact Mrs. Corbin by phone or email as soon as
possible. We are so excited to make music for you!

See you soon!

Gratefully,

a4nge/ a Corbin

Elementary Music/Strings & MSHS Orchestra Teacher, North Muskegon Public Schools
acorbin@nmps.net
FACEBOOK PARENT GROUP: “North Muskegon Elementary Strings”

Please detach, sign, and return this form to your classroom teacher.

Student Name: Classroom Teacher:

Yes, We’ve put this concert on our calendar and we know what to wear!

Parent Signature: Parent Name (printed):
Phone: Email:
| canhelpin a classroom before the show 5:30-6:00 (HELPERS NEEDED!!)
_____ | could help with rehearsals during the school day9:30 AM: Wed 5/9 or Thurs 5/9 (circle available days)



http://nmelementarystrings.weebly.com/

